
Nikki’s 
Notes 

If you've ever had to 
handle any business in a 
foreign country you may know 
how trying and tiring of a 
process it can be. For the past 
two months we've been going 
through the process of getting 
a passport for Judah. When 
dealing with provincial officials 
as well as translating important 
documents, things can get 
quite complicated. Obviously, 
it is important for us to have his 
passport in order for him to be 
an "official" American citizen 
and even have the rights to 
travel outside of Cambodia. 
We've been assured that if any 
case of emergency arises 
before receiving proper 
documentation, the American 
Embassy will be sure to get us 
out promptly. However, I 
would like to ask you to pray 
specifically for us to obtain all 
needed paperwork in order to 
submit the application for his 
passport. Lord willing, the 
beginning of April will be our 
next appointment at the 
embassy. Thank you for your 
prayers regarding this matter.
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Faithful Friends, Family, and Supporters, 

February was a busy month 
but we have much to praise the Lord 
for. First, we thank God for Srah, 
who called upon the Lord for 
salvation this past month! Please 
continue to keep her in special 
prayer as she sets out in her 
Christian life. Like so many, she has 
a lot of “baggage” , but has shown a 
teachable spirit as we seek to disciple her.  

Thanks to those who prayed for our work of renovating 
the new building. Many hours went into preparing our new 
meeting place, but by God’s grace we were able to have it ready 
for services this past Sunday. We are already encouraged by the 
local response and excited to see how the Lord will use this 
move. 

Please continue to pray for Waat. Because of 
unrepentant public sin in her life, she is currently under church 
discipline. We are praying that she will come to a point of true 
repentance and be reconciled with the Lord and the church. 

At the beginning of last month, 
we moved the location of our kid’s 
Bible club to the neighborhood 
of our colleagues, the Hancocks. 
20-30 young people have been 
coming consistently each week as 
we teach from Creation to Christ. 
Please pray for the Lord’s blessing 

on this ministry - that young people 
would be saved and families 
be reached. 

May the Lord bless each one 
of you as you serve Him. 

For His Name’s Sake,

The Brown Family 
Romans 15:20-21

Prayer Requests 

• Spiritual growth of believers

• Salvation of Bunteoun & Riem, Meng 
Hong, Sak, Net, Meng Lang

• Repentance & Reconciliation - Waat


